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The Honorable John Cooper 

Mayor of Nashville, Tennessee 

1 Public Square, Suite 100 

Nashville, TN 37201 

 

Letter of Invitation to Community Oversight Board Meeting on October 23, 2019 

Dear Mayor Cooper,  

The Community Oversight Board, the staff of Metro Nashville Community 

Oversight, and members of the public would like to extend you an invitation to 

attend our upcoming monthly board meeting. 

The meeting will be held on October 23, 2019, from 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM in the  

Sonny West Auditorium of the Howard Office Building, located at 700 2nd Ave. 

South. We welcome you to give remarks and engage in discussions with us as we 

continue to work towards developing a cooperative and collaborative relationship 

between the COB and the stakeholders that we serve.  

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you will be able to attend this 

meeting. We look forward to hearing a favorable response from you. 

With Regards, 

 

William Weeden 

Executive Director, Metro Nashville Community Oversight  


